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Measure Description: 
Requires eight percent of electricity sold in this state by each electric company that makes sales to 25,000 or 
more retail electricity consumers to be generated by small-scale renewable energy facilities or certain biomass 
facilities.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Public Utility Commission (PUC) 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on Energy 
and Environment to the House Committee on Rules.  
 
The legislation makes changes to existing laws related to public utilities and energy facilities regulated by the 
Public Utility Commission.  
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the House 
Committee on Rules. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


